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New Member Appreciation Night! 

Friday Night – Nov. 10th 

Come meet and enjoy all the new members from this past year.  

We will have an appetizer contest between all the new members.  

Fun for all! 

Join us for our Annual Meeting at the  

Navy Golf Course, Cypress… 

under new management! 

Saturday, Nov. 4, 2017  -  $40 a person 

Appetizers:  6:00  &  Dinner:  6:30  

Dinner Buffet 

5660 Orangewood Ave, Cypress, CA 90630  
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Well, these last few days of October make me rethink my statement about temperatures cooling down and a 

chill in the night.  This last heat wave, plus the recent fires, and the hurricanes make for rough conditions. Air 

quality is bad, ash from the fires is all over the place and many people have lost their homes and businesses. 

Please keep these families and friends in your prayers.  

October was another busy month. The nominating committee put together the list of candidates for next 

year’s Board. The candidates came out and introduced themselves and told us a little about what they would 

like to contribute to the organization. Thank you to all those who volunteered their time and energy for next 

year. We had a spooktacular Halloween Party. Thanks Sylvia and Cindy. Long Beach Yacht Club hosted us for 

a cruise out. Thanks Bill and LaVon. And the Friday evening pot luck has been a major hit. The membership 

committee has been very active in making this such a big event. Thanks Ladies and Hap. We are getting a 

great turnout at each even.    Unfortunately, we did have to cancel one of the sailing races. Nice try Tony.   

You have done a great job this year. The new BBQ surround has been installed and it is a beauty. Thanks    

Victor, Manny and Chris. 

The Annual Membership Meeting, which will be held November 4th,  will be at the Navy Golf Course in      

Cypress. For many, this will be your first. The dress code is Yachting Attire, Winter, Blazer and grey slacks.   

For those not in yachting attire, evening wear is appropriate. Sherrill, I appreciate you putting this together 

for us. For all of you helping with setup, I thank you from the bottom of my heart. 

 

Very Respectfully, 

Tommy Wheeler 

CWO3 USN (ret) 

Commodore 

Commodore 
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Fall is upon us and the weather continues to be fantastic (like +100 degrees)! I hope everyone is       
enjoying the extended warm weather.  
 
I’d like to thank the members (too countless to name) that came out to support the social events this 
year! Without all of the volunteers, none of our great events would be possible. I’d also like to thank 
all of you for your support to my position as Vice Commodore. With my transitioning work schedules/
travel, Angie’s health issues and now my own knee injury, all a challenge to my time and energy, you 
guys have made the job “easy”. This group runs like clockwork. Thanks again! 
 
Lastly, I would like to ask everyone in the club to be on the look-out for potential new membership 
candidates. We’ve done a great job this year, so please continue to invite a veteran or an active service 
member to one of our Friday night pot luck dinners. A great way to get the ball rolling. 
 
See you around the club! 
 

Dale West 

Vice Commodore 

Vice Commodore 

Dale West 
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Rear Commodore 

Becky Martinez 

 
 

Hello All, 

 

October was a busy—and fun—month! 

A big welcome to our newest members:   

James Love (U.S. Army) and Donna Jones 

Margaret Van Walleghem (USNSA) 

 

A big Thank You to another new member, John Brodie, who displayed his beautiful glass art at our Friday   
Pot Luck on October 20. 

 

And another big Thank You to new member Cindy Ramirez who organized and hosted the presentation by 
Temecula Oils at our October 20 Pot Luck. Our Pot Lucks are becoming really festive, delicious, and             
well-attended events, thanks to our new members as well as our many continuing members who frequent 
this Friday night event.  

 

We hope to see a BIG turnout for our Member Appreciation Night, Friday, November 10. We are especially 
requesting that all new members in 2017 attend. An appetizer contest will be presented, with appetizers  
prepared by our new members. There will be prizes!!! for the best appetizers, based on taste and         
presentation. Continuing members are asked to bring their usual scrumptious pot luck offerings. New     
members entering the Appetizer Contest: please RSVP no later than November 5 to me at 
RMART57979@AOL.COM. 

 

Looking forward to seeing many of you at our November General Meeting on November 4! 

 

Becky Martinez 
Rear Commodore 

mailto:RMART57979@AOL.COM
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Jr. Staff Commodore 

Roy Queen 

 Greetings Everyone, 

 

I hope everyone had a fun Halloween with family and friends. For me, this is one of my favorite 
days of the year. From decorating the house with a few spooky ghosts and some creepy spiders,   
to fixing up my 56 Chevy pick-up with its own spirited passengers, I love seeing the kids in their      
costumes, hearing the squeals of fright or delight up and down our street and handing out the   
candy. It’s all a lot of fun for me and makes me feel young. Here is a photo of my truck from last 
year. 

 

It’s hard to believe November is here. Our General Meeting is on the 4th. I hope to see you all 
there. The year is quickly coming to a close and we’ll be in to 2018 before we know it. Navy Yacht 
Club continues to be a source of enjoyment for me. I hope you feel the same way. We have a lot to 
be proud of.  

 

Jr. Staff Commodore 

Roy C. Queen 
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Race Committee Chair 

Chris Mewes 

Winter sailboat racing starts on November 5th with the SLBYC Sunday Sailor Series. This is the final series 
in the Long Beach Harbor for 2017. Good luck to all of our competitors.  
 
The 50th LBYC Catalina Island Series is in the books. Congratulations go out to our racers who participated 
in this series: In PHRF A, Guy Rosenlof, on Lodgehall finished in third place and in PHRF B, John Setchell, 
on Windgall finished in fourth place. 
 
Unfortunately, the Navy Day Regatta was canceled by PRO Tony Rietdyk.  
 
The Salty Sailors Tuesday regattas continue to be a fantastic way to spend an afternoon on the water. 
Come out and play with us if you have a free Tuesday afternoon.  
The results follow: 
9/26 race, six boats on course # 37, 6.5 miles, wind range 3.5 to 8.0 knots, in first place, Nui Kai, followed 
by Green Dragon, Shadowfax, Macs, AmelEden and Windhaven. 
10/3 race, four boats on course # 50, 8.1 miles, wind range 6.0 to 11.5 knots, in first place,  Shadowfax  
followed by Lulu, Green Dragon and NUI KOA. 
10/10 race, three boats on course # 19, 7.5 miles, wind range 12.0 to 18.0 knots, in first place, Shadowfax 
followed by, Green Dragon and Dos Amigos. 
10/17 race, four boats on course # 51, 4.7 miles, wind range 10.0 to 18.0 knots, in first place, Shadowfax 
followed by, Macs, Rosinante and Swell Lover. 
10/24 race, 3 boats on course # 5 in reverse, 8.0 miles, wind range 12.5 to 23.6 knots with the wind   
blowing offshore at 106 degrees Fahrenheit (felt like a furnace blowing at us on the downwind legs) in 
first place, Shadowfax followed by, Macs and Green Dragon. 
 
Hope you make to the Club’s general meeting on November the fourth. If not, make sure you send your 
ballots in. 
 
See you on the water, 
Chris 
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Fleet Captain 

 

   

 
 
 
Hello All, 
 
It’s that time of the season where cruising winds down till spring. Thanks for a great year. Let’s make next 
season even more adventuresome. Till then, everyone stay safe and enjoy the upcoming holiday season 
 
Thanks! 
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Our new BBQ surround!   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Exercise Class, free to members, every Saturday morning, run by Cindy Ramirez. 
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Halloween Party!!! 
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Halloween Party!!! 
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Halloween Party Winners!!! 

Best Over-All Costume:  Robbi Nagashima 

Scariest Costume:  Mary Lium 

Funniest Costume:  Janet Satterfield 

Sexiest Costume:  Skye Wheeler 

Most Original Costume:  Jill Cohen-Doron 

Best Male Costume:  Jim Lium 

Best Female Costume:  Cindy Ramirez 

Best Couple’s Costume:  Rodney and Joyce Coomber 

 

Candy Corn Count:  Cindy Baker & Jull Cohen-Doron 
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Cruise-Out to Long Beach Yacht Club 
Thank you to Bill and LaVon Plumlee 
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Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

 

 

    1 Pot-Luck       

Burn Your Own  - 

Share a dish 

2 

3 4 

 

5 Salty Sailors’ 

Race 

6  7 8 Pot-Luck  -  New 

Members Presentation 

 

9 Naples Boat  

Parade 

10 

 
 

11 12 Salty Sailors’ 

Race 

13 Board Mtg. 14 15 Pot-Luck  -  

Prospective Members  

 

16  

17 18 19 Salty Sailors’ 

Race 

20 21 22 Pot-Luck     

 

23 

24/31 New Year’s 

Eve Party 

25  26 Salty Sailors’ 

Race 

27 28 29 Pot-Luck     

Birthdays 

30 

Dec 2017 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

   1 2 3 Pot-Luck  -  Burn 

Your Own  -  Share a 

dish 

4 General Mtg. 

5 6 7 Salty Sailors’ 

Race 

8  9 10 Pot-Luck  -   

New Members     

Appreciation Night 

11 

12 13 14 Salty Sailors’ 

Race 

15  16 17 Pot-Luck  

 Prospective Members 

 

18 

19 20 21 Salty Sailors’ 

Race 

22 23 24 Pot-Luck   

Birthdays  
   

25  

26  27 

 

28 Salty Sailors’ 

Race 

29 30   

Nov 2017 
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2017 Flag Officers & Directors 
 

Commodore: Tommy Wheeler 
(562) 481-6355 

cwowheel@aol.com 
 

Vice Commodore: Dale West 
(562) 599-9163 

adwservicesco@yahoo.com 
 

Rear Commodore: Becky Martinez 
(951) 236-8198 

RMART57979@aol.com 
 

Jr. Staff Commodore: Roy Queen 
(562) 925-8595 

roycqueen@gmail.com 
 

Fleet Captain:  
Dale West (Acting) 

 
Directors: 
Phil Collins 

Frank Farmer 
Chris Mewes 

Lorne O’Sullivan 
 

 

Staff 

 
Secretary                Sylvia Wheeler 
Treasurer               Sherrill Overfield 
By Laws                Bill Plumlee, S/C 
Opening Day             Roy Queen, S/C 
Chaplain                Norie Martin 
Publicity                Tamara Carbone, S/C 
Fleet Surgeon             Nick Zekos  
Judge Advocate            Kate Rinaldi 
Historian                Millie Warren, S/C 
Social Chair              Dale West 
Bar Manager             Tom Baker           
Ship’s Store              Pam Padilla 
Membership              Becky Martinez 
Scuttlebutt               Sylvia Wheeler 
Yearbook/Directory          Becky Martinez 
Webmaster              Dale West 
Charity Regatta            Joyce Jackson 
Port Captain              Tony Rietdyk, S/C 
Race Committee Chair       Chris Mewes 
Fleet Captain             Dale West (Acting) 
Grounds/Facility           Roy Queen S/C 
Quartermaster             Tony Rietdyk,S/C, Chris Mewes 
SCYA Delegates/Alternate     Victor Padilla, S/C, Chris Mewes 
ASPBYC Delegates/Alternate   Tony Rietdyk S/C, Chris Mewes 

Dates to Remember 

Scuttlebutt 

Dates to Remember 

• Nov 4  -  General Meeting 

• Nov. 10  -  New Member Appreciation Potluck 

• Nov 23  -  Thanksgiving 

• Dec.  9th  -  Naples Boat Parade 

• Dec 25  -  Christmas 
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Please Support Our NYCLB  2017-2018 
Membership Directory Advertisers  
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Thank you for supporting our 
NYCLB  2017-2018 Membership  

Directory Advertisers  


